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Message 

I am very happy to know that East West University is going to hold its 13th 

Convocation on February 24, 2014. On this occasion I would like to 
congratulate the graduating students, their parents, faculty members and the 
university administration for their effort, dedication and roles in this remarkable 
accomplishment. 

It gives me pleasure to note that this university has been keeping its 
commitment to combining western innovations with eastern values in its unique 
way and I see that the university is striving hard to set new trend in achieving its 
mission of excellence in education. I hope that the life of the graduating 
students will blossom in an extraordinary way not only for their own cause but 
also for the cause of humanity at large. 

I wish the 13th Convocation of the university a grand success. 

Chairman (State Minister) 




